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 George Platt INT2017/0779/T 09/03/2017  09:32:55 Seeing as this is large tree it must have a very extensive root system which would go underneath the 

Manse. We at Highgate Road Chapel would seek reassurances that any subsequent problems to the 

Manse would be insured against.I would like to be notified of the committee date please.

The Manse

Highgate Road 

Chapel

Chetwynd Road

NW5 1BU

NW5 1BU

 Christopher 

Gayford

OBJ2017/0779/T 09/03/2017  10:40:30

Dear Planning Committee, 

I strongly object to this beautiful ash tree being felled. I've lived at 6 Twisden Road for nearly 15 years, 

and the tree has been a constant source of pleasure for me. I see it from every room at the back of my 

house. The population density here is extremely high. Any signs of nature are welcome, and that tree 

breaks up the view of endless buildings. It no doubt also helps to improve air-quality in an area which 

suffers from heavy pollution. We should be preserving as many trees as we can rather than chopping 

them down. I strongly object to its destruction.

Yours Sincerely

Chris Gayford

6 Twisden Road

London

NW51DN
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